
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


REGION III 

2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 


LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 


MAY 1 6 201Z 
Michael Rogers 
Evans Analytical Group, LLC 
2662 Metro Blvd. 
Maryland Heights, MO 33020 

Dear Mr. Rogers: 

This refers to: (1) your decommissioning funding plan submitted with your license application 
dated July 9, 2010, and (2) our telephone conversation on May 9, 2012. During the telephone 
conversation, you indicated that the possession limit in your license had been reduced so that 
financial assurance would not be required. 

As we discussed during the telephone conversation, we have voided your decommissioning 
funding plan because financial assurance is not required for the possession of materials 
currently authorized of your license. However, if you ever increase the possession limits in the 
future, Financial Assurance may be required. 

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, 
you may contact us at (630) 829-9887. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer L. Bishop 
Materials Licensing Branch 
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